
 

For more information 
24-hour project information line: 206-205-5428 
Website: www.kingcounty.gov/fremontsiphon 

Email: doug.marsano@kingcounty.gov 

ALTERNATIVE FORMATS AVAILABLE 
206-477-5371/ 711 (TTY Relay) 
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Burke-Gilman Trail detour shifts south 
 

King County’s contractor for the Fremont Siphon Replacement Project continues work to relocate 
the City of Seattle Combined Sewer Overflow (CSO) drain pipe. The contractor’s work area will 
shift north away from the Ship Canal this week.  
 
To maintain safety on the Burke-Gilman Trail, the trail detour will move south of the work area 
closer to the Ship Canal (see map).  The southern detour will be in effect through November.  
 
 Brief delays may occur. Part 
of Fremont Canal Park 
between the trail and the 
project site will be fenced 
and closed to the public 
during this phase of the 
project. 
 
Thank you for your patience 
and cooperation during trail 
detours. Trail safety is a top 
priority for King County and 
its contractor. 
 
What to expect:  
• Work from 7 a.m. – 6 

p.m. on weekdays 

• Burke-Gilman Trail detour at project site in effect at all times  
• Crews and equipment on and around the Fremont project site  
• Fencing and no public access to Fremont Canal Park between trail and project site  
 
Stay Safe!  
Please avoid the project area and sidewalks on N.W. 36th St. next to the project area. Please do 
not engage individuals working at the site. Community members can ask questions or share 
concerns about the project 24 hours a day by calling the project 


